
January 4, 2024 
Dear Valued Customers 

SIGMAKOKI CO.,LTD. 
General Affairs Department, Administrative Division 

 

Situation regarding the damage caused by the Noto Peninsula 

Earthquake of 2024 
We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the Noto 

Peninsula Earthquake of 2024 and to the bereaved families. We would also like to express 
our deepest sympathies to all those who were affected by the earthquake, and we sincerely 
hope for the earliest possible restoration of all those affected by the disaster. 

 
We would like to report on the damage to our Noto Plant (Shika-machi, Hakui-gun) and 

Technology Center (Hakusan City), which operate in Ishikawa Prefecture, caused by the 
2024 Noto Peninsula earthquake. 

■Status of Employees and Others 
At this time, we have not confirmed any injuries or other casualties among the employees of 
our Noto Plant and Technology Center or their families. 

We will continue to confirm the safety of our employees as aftershocks are still occurring. 
■Status of Buildings and Equipment, etc. 

Regarding the damage to the buildings and production facilities of our Noto Plant and 
Technology Center, we have confirmed that there is no damage to the Technology Center 
at this time, and operations will begin as usual on January 5 (Fri.). 

The Noto Plant has sustained some damage to some of its buildings and facilities. 
However, due to the continuing large aftershocks, we are currently gathering and verifying 
information while placing the highest priority on ensuring the safety of our employees, and 
will report back as soon as the information has been confirmed and thoroughly examined. 

We will also inform our customers about the delivery of our products once we have 
confirmed and examined the information. 

We will continue to focus our efforts on resuming operations at the Noto Plant, while 
placing the highest priority on ensuring the safety of our employees, customers, and all 
other related parties. 

We apologize for any concern or inconvenience this may cause to our customers and 
other stakeholders, and ask for your understanding. 

 
 Contact for this information 

General Affairs Department, Administrative Division, SIGMAKOKI CO.,LTD. 
info@sigma-koki.com 
 


